Complete Stories Penguin Classics English
Edition
If you ally dependence such a referred complete stories penguin classics
english edition books that will give you worth, get the totally best seller
from us currently from several preferred authors. If you desire to entertaining
books, lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are along
with launched, from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all book collections complete stories penguin
classics english edition that we will unquestionably offer. It is not around
the costs. Its not quite what you dependence currently. This complete stories
penguin classics english edition, as one of the most operating sellers here
will entirely be in the middle of the best options to review.

The Collected Stories of Katherine Mansfield Katherine Mansfield 2006 This
collection allows the reader to become familiar with the complete range of
Mansfield's work from the early, satirical stories set in Bavaria, through the
luminous recollections of her childhood in New Zealand, and through the mature,
deeply felt stories of her last years.
The Short Novels of John Steinbeck John Steinbeck 2009-07-08 A Penguin Classics
Deluxe Edition of Steinbeck's brilliant short novels Collected here for the
first time in a deluxe paperback volume are six of John Steinbeck's most widely
read and beloved novels. From the tale of commitment, loneliness and hope in Of
Mice and Men, to the tough yet charming portrait of people on the margins of
society in Cannery Row, to The Pearl's examination of the fallacy of the
American dream, Steinbeck stories of realism, that were imbued with energy and
resilience. For more than seventy years, Penguin has been the leading publisher
of classic literature in the English-speaking world. With more than 1,700
titles, Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best works
throughout history and across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series
to provide authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes by
distinguished scholars and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date
translations by award-winning translators.
Complete Stories Dorothy Parker 1995 A complete collection of short stories by
the noted humorist features Parker's best known tales, along with thirteen
stories never previously collected.
The Penguin Book of the Modern American Short Story John Freeman 2022-05-03 A
selection of the best and most representative contemporary American short
fiction from 1970 to 2020, including such authors as Ursula K. LeGuin, Toni
Cade Bambara, Jhumpa Lahiri, Sandra Cisneros, and Ted Chiang, hand-selected by
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celebrated editor and anthologist John Freeman In the past fifty years, the
American short story has changed dramatically. New voices, forms, and mixtures
of styles have brought this unique genre a thrilling burst of energy. The
Penguin Book of the Modern American Short Story celebrates this avalanche of
talent. This rich anthology begins in 1970 and brings together a half century
of powerful American short stories from all genres, including—for the first
time in a collection of this scale—science fiction, horror, and fantasy,
placing writers such as Ursula K. Le Guin, Ken Liu, and Stephen King next to
some beloved greats of the literary form: Raymond Carver, Grace Paley,
Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie, and Denis Johnson. Culling widely, John Freeman, the
former editor of Granta and now editor of his own literary annual, brings
forward some astonishing work to be regarded in a new light. Often overlooked
tales by Dorothy Allison, Percival Everett, and Charles Johnson will recast the
shape and texture of today’s enlarging atmosphere of literary dialogue. Stories
by Lauren Groff and Ted Chiang raise the specter of engagement in ecocidal
times. Short tales by Tobias Wolff, George Saunders, and Lydia Davis rub
shoulders with near novellas by Susan Sontag and Andrew Holleran. This book
will be a treasure trove for readers, writers, and teachers alike.
The Penguin Book of First World War Stories Ann-Marie Einhaus 2007-10-25 An
anthology of Great War short stories by British writers, both famous and
lesser-known authors, men and women, during the war and after its end. These
stories are able to illustrate the impact of the Great War on British society
and culture and the many modes in which short fiction contributed to the war's
literature. The selection covers different periods: the war years themselves,
the famous boom years of the late 1920s to the more recent past in which the
First World War has received new cultural interest.
The Wisdom of Crowds James Surowiecki 2005-08-16 In this fascinating book, New
Yorker business columnist James Surowiecki explores a deceptively simple idea:
Large groups of people are smarter than an elite few, no matter how
brilliant—better at solving problems, fostering innovation, coming to wise
decisions, even predicting the future. With boundless erudition and in
delightfully clear prose, Surowiecki ranges across fields as diverse as popular
culture, psychology, ant biology, behavioral economics, artificial
intelligence, military history, and politics to show how this simple idea
offers important lessons for how we live our lives, select our leaders, run our
companies, and think about our world.
Novels Jane Austen
Oxford Illustrated Jane Austen Set Jane Austen 1982-10-21 This complete set of
the novels of Jane Austen is now reissued as a shrink-wrapped set with handsome
new jackets. Using the definitive text established by R.W. Chapman, with later
revisions by distinguished scholars, the set presents the most authoritative
and comprehensive edition available - invaluable for students and enthusiasts
of Jane Austen's work. Each volume contains notes and appendices, and indexes
of characters, and the set is illustrated with a charming selection of early
complete-stories-penguin-classics-english-edition

2/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 25, 2022 by guest

nineteenth-century plates.
The Portable Dorothy Parker Dorothy Parker 2006-03-28 The second revision in
sixty years, this sublime collection ranges over the verse, stories, essays,
and journalism of one of the twentieth century's most quotable authors. In this
new twenty-first-century edition, devoted admirers will be sure to find their
favorite verse and stories. But a variety of fresh material has also been added
to create a fuller, more authentic picture of her life's work. At the heart of
her serious work lie her political writings dealing with race, labor, and
international politics. "A Dorothy Parker Sampler" blends the sublime and the
silly with the terrifying, a sort of tasting menu of verse, stories, essays,
political journalism, a speech on writing, plus a catchy off-the-cuff rhyme she
never thought to write down. The introduction of two new sections is intended
to provide the richest possible sense of Parker herself. "Self-Portrait"
reprints an interview she did in 1956 with The Paris Review, part of a famed
ongoing series of conversations ("Writers at Work") conducted with the best of
twentieth-century writers. "Letters: 1905-1962," which might be subtitled "Mrs.
Parker Completely Uncensored," presents correspondence written over the period
of a half century, beginning in 1905 when twelve-year-old Dottie wrote her
father during a summer vacation on Long Island, and concluding with a 1962
missive from Hollywood describing her fondness for Marilyn Monroe. Features an
introduction by Marion Meade and cover illustrations by renowned graphic artist
Seth, creator of the comic series Palooka-ville For more than seventy years,
Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic literature in the Englishspeaking world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a
global bookshelf of the best works throughout history and across genres and
disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide authoritative texts enhanced
by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors,
as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning translators.
Complete Short Stories Graham Greene 2005-02-01 The complete stories of a 20th
century master of fiction Affairs, obsessions, ardors, fantasy, myth, legends,
dreams, fear, pity, and violence—this magnificent collection of stories
illuminates all corners of the human experience. Including four previously
uncollected stories, this new complete edition reveals Graham Greene in a range
of contrasting moods, sometimes cynical and witty, sometimes searching and
philosophical. Each of these forty-nine stories confirms V. S. Pritchett’s
declaration that Greene is “a master of storytelling.” This Penguin Classics
edition features an introduction by Pico Iyer. For more than seventy years,
Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic literature in the Englishspeaking world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a
global bookshelf of the best works throughout history and across genres and
disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide authoritative texts enhanced
by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors,
as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning translators.
Presence: Collected Stories Arthur Miller 2016-11-22 The collected short
fiction of America’s leading dramatist of the 20th century in a Penguin
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Classics Deluxe Edition Though best known for creating some of the greatest
dramas of the twentieth century, Arthur Miller was also a master of the short
story. Initially published in prestigious venues like the New Yorker, the
Atlantic, and Esquire, his fiction constitutes a fascinating and indispensable
portion of his life’s work. Presence: Collected Stories revives and
reintroduces these masterly works, making available in one volume stories
previously scattered across various collections. Here, as in his best plays,
Miller pulls apart the threads of American life with tender humanism and
unmatched psychological realism. These stories build on the landscape of
Miller’s drama, of Broadway dives and Brooklyn shipyards where businessmen,
writers, bums, and blue-collar workers struggle for self-worth. This vital
collection celebrates not just the Miller we know through his most oftenperformed plays, but the whole of his astounding depth as an artist. For more
than seventy years, Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic
literature in the English-speaking world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin
Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best works throughout history and
across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide
authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes by distinguished
scholars and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date translations by awardwinning translators.
The Penguin Book of Japanese Short Stories Jay Rubin 2018-06-28 This
fantastically varied and exciting collection celebrates the great Japanese
short story, from its modern origins in the nineteenth century to the
remarkable works being written today. Short story writers already well-known to
English-language readers are all included here - Tanizaki, Akutagawa, Murakami,
Mishima, Kawabata - but also many surprising new finds. From Yuko Tsushima's
'Flames' to Yuten Sawanishi's 'Filling Up with Sugar', from Shin'ichi Hoshi's
'Shoulder-Top Secretary' to Banana Yoshimoto's 'Bee Honey', The Penguin Book of
Japanese Short Stories is filled with fear, charm, beauty and comedy. Curated
by Jay Rubin, who has himself freshly translated several of the stories, and
introduced by Haruki Murakami, this book will be a revelation to its readers.
Metamorphosis and Other Stories Franz Kafka 2008-10-02 This collection of new
translations brings together the small proportion of Kafka’s works that he
thought worthy of publication. It includes Metamorphosis, his most famous work,
an exploration of horrific transformation and alienation; Meditation, a
collection of his earlier studies; The Judgement, written in a single night of
frenzied creativity; The Stoker, the first chapter of a novel set in America
and a fascinating occasional piece, The Aeroplanes at Brescia, Kafka’s
eyewitness account of an air display in 1909. Together, these stories reveal
the breadth of Kafka’s literary vision and the extraordinary imaginative depth
of his thought.
Little Women Louisa May Alcott 1989-01-01 One of the best loved books of all
time. Nominated as one of America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great
American Read Lovely Meg, talented Jo, frail Beth, spoiled Amy: these are hard
lessons of poverty and of growing up in New England during the Civil War.
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Through their dreams, plays, pranks, letters, illnesses, and courtships, women
of all ages have become a part of this remarkable family and have felt the deep
sadness when Meg leaves the circle of sisters to be married at the end of Part
I. Part II, chronicles Meg's joys and mishaps as a young wife and mother, Jo's
struggle to become a writer, Beth's tragedy, and Amy's artistic pursuits and
unexpected romance. Based on Louisa May Alcott's childhood, this lively
portrait of nineteenth- century family life possesses a lasting vitality that
has endeared it to generations of readers. For more than seventy years, Penguin
has been the leading publisher of classic literature in the English-speaking
world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a global
bookshelf of the best works throughout history and across genres and
disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide authoritative texts enhanced
by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors,
as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning translators.
Complete Stories Dorothy Parker 2002-12-31 As this complete collection of her
short stories demonstrates, Dorothy Parker’s talents extended far beyond brash
one-liners and clever rhymes. Her stories not only bring to life the urban
milieu that was her bailiwick but lay bare the uncertainties and
disappointments of ordinary people living ordinary lives. For more than seventy
years, Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic literature in the
English-speaking world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics
represents a global bookshelf of the best works throughout history and across
genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide authoritative texts
enhanced by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary
authors, as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning translators.
Collected Stories Saul Bellow 2013-08-27 A collection of treasured stories by
the unchallenged master of American fiction A Penguin Classic Nobel Prize
winner Saul Bellow has deservedly been celebrated as one of America’s greatest
writers. For more than sixty years he stretched our minds, our imaginations,
and our hearts with his exhilarating perceptions of life. Here, collected in
one volume and chosen by the author himself, are favorites such as “What Kind
of Day Did You Have?”, “Leaving the Yellow House,” and a previously uncollected
piece, “By the St. Lawrence.” With his larger-than-life characters, irony,
wisdom, and unique humor, Bellow presents a sharp, rich, and funny world that
is infinitely surprising. With a preface by Janice Bellow and an introduction
by James Wood, this is a collection to treasure for longtime Saul Bellow fans
and an excellent introduction for new readers. For more than seventy years,
Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic literature in the Englishspeaking world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a
global bookshelf of the best works throughout history and across genres and
disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide authoritative texts enhanced
by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors,
as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning translators.
The Penguin Modern Classics Book Henry Eliot 2021-11-18 The essential guide to
twentieth-century literature around the world For six decades the Penguin
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Modern Classics series has been an era-defining, ever-evolving series of books,
encompassing works by modernist pioneers, avant-garde iconoclasts, radical
visionaries and timeless storytellers. This reader's companion showcases every
title published in the series so far, with more than 1,800 books and 600
authors, from Achebe and Adonis to Zamyatin and Zweig. It is the essential
guide to twentieth-century literature around the world, and the companion
volume to The Penguin Classics Book. Bursting with lively descriptions,
surprising reading lists, key literary movements and over two thousand cover
images, The Penguin Modern Classics Book is an invitation to dive in and
explore the greatest literature of the last hundred years.
The Penguin Classics Book Henry Eliot 2019-10-08 A historic guide to the world
of Penguin Classics from its UK origin, covering a span from the ancient world
to World War I, in a luxurious orange clothbound package with colored
endpapers, full-color pages, and illustrations A Penguin Classic Hardcover
Penguin Classics is the largest and best-known classics imprint in the world.
The Penguin Classics Book covers all the greatest works of fiction, poetry,
drama, history, and philosophy in between, this reader's companion encompasses
500 authors, 1,200 books, and 4,000 years of world literature, from ancient
Mesopotamia to World War I. Filled with stories of the series' UK origin,
author biographies, short book summaries and recommendations, and illustrated
with historic Penguin Classic covers, The Penguin Classics Book is an
entertaining historic look at the earliest chapters of the world's best-known
Classics publisher.
The Penguin Book of Spanish Short Stories Margaret Jull Costa 2021-06-24 This
exciting new collection celebrates the richness and variety of the Spanish
short story, from the nineteenth century to the present day. Featuring over
fifty stories selected by revered translator Margaret Jull Costa, it blends old
favourites and hidden gems - many of which have never before been translated
into English - and introduces readers to surprising new voices as well as
giants of Spanish literary culture, from Emilia Pardo Bazán and Leopoldo Alas,
through Mercè Rodoreda and Manuel Rivas, to Ana Maria Matute and Javier Marías.
Brimming with romance, horror, history, farce, strangeness and beauty, and
showcasing alluring hairdressers, war defectors, vampiric mothers, and
talismanic mandrake roots, the daring and entertaining assortment of tales in
The Penguin Book of Spanish Short Stories will be a treasure trove for readers.
The Penguin Book of Italian Short Stories Jhumpa Lahiri 2019-03-07 'Rich. . .
eclectic. . . a feast' Telegraph This landmark collection brings together forty
writers that reflect over a hundred years of Italy's vibrant and diverse short
story tradition, from the birth of the modern nation to the end of the
twentieth century. Poets, journalists, visual artists, musicians, editors,
critics, teachers, scientists, politicians, translators: the writers that
inhabit these pages represent a dynamic cross section of Italian society, their
powerful voices resonating through regional landscapes, private passions and
dramatic political events. This wide-ranging selection curated by Jhumpa Lahiri
includes well known authors such as Italo Calvino, Elsa Morante and Luigi
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Pirandello alongside many captivating new discoveries. More than a third of the
stories featured in this volume have been translated into English for the first
time, several of them by Lahiri herself.
Collected Fictions Jorge Luis Borges 1999-09-01 For the first time in English,
all the fiction by the writer who has been called “the greatest Spanishlanguage writer of our century” collected in a single volume A Penguin Classics
Deluxe Edition From Jorge Luis Borges’s 1935 debut with The Universal History
of Iniquity, through his immensely influential collections Ficciones and The
Aleph, these enigmatic, elaborate, imaginative inventions display his talent
for turning fiction on its head by playing with form and genre and toying with
language. Together these incomparable works comprise the perfect one-volume
compendium for all those who have long loved Borges, and a superb introduction
to the master's work for those who have yet to discover this singular genius.
Collected Stories of Wallace Stegner Wallace Stegner 1990 Presents a selection
of stories that includes "He Who Spits at the Sky," "The Women of the Wall,"
"Pop Goes the Alley Cat," "The View from the Balcony," and "The Wolfer"
Collected Essays Arthur Miller 2016-11-22 The collected essays of the “moral
voice of [the] American stage” (The New York Times) in a Penguin Classics
Deluxe Edition Arthur Miller was not only one of America’s most important
twentieth-century playwrights, but he was also one of its most influential
literary, cultural, and intellectual voices. Throughout his career, he
consistently remained one of the country’s leading public intellectuals,
advocating tirelessly for social justice, global democracy, and the arts.
Theater scholar Susan C. W. Abbotson introduces this volume as a selection of
Miller’s finest essays, organized in three thematic parts: essays on the
theater, essays on specific plays like Death of a Salesman and The Crucible,
and sociopolitical essays on topics spanning from the Depression to the twentyfirst century. Written with playful wit, clear-eyed intellect, and above all,
human dignity, these essays offer unmatched insight into the work of Arthur
Miller and the turbulent times through which he guided his country. For more
than seventy years, Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic
literature in the English-speaking world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin
Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best works throughout history and
across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide
authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes by distinguished
scholars and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date translations by awardwinning translators.
The New Penguin Book of American Short Stories, from Washington Irving to Lydia
Davis Kasia Boddy 2011-10-06 The last 50 years have proved a particularly
lively period in the history of the short story form. This new collection gives
a full picture of the richness and diversity of this most American of genres
from its very beginnings to the present day. The collection offers a freshly
stimulating combination of old favourites such as Mark Twain's 'Jim Smiley's
Jumping Frog' and Edgar Allan Poe's 'The Tell-Tale Heart', unfamiliar works by
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well-known authors, such as Ernest Hemingway's 'Out of Season', Stephen Crane's
'An Episode of War' and F. Scott Fitzgerald's 'The Lost Decade' , and some
remarkable stories by wonderful but less well known writers such as Mary
Wilkins Freeman and Charles W. Chestnutt who deserve a wider audience. It's a
compact book but it covers a lot of ground. There are 31 stories, covering 199
years (that is, the first story was published in 1807; the last is from 2006).
The final three authors are Lorrie Moore, Jhumpa Lahiri and Lydia Davis. Table
of contents Washington Irving - The Little Man in Black (1807) Nathaniel
Hawthorne - Young Goodman Brown (1835) Edgar Allan Poe - The Tell-Tale Heart
(1843) Fanny Fern - Aunt Hetty on Matrimony (1851) Mark Twain - Jim Smiley and
His Jumping Frog (1865) Joel Chandler Harris - The Tar Baby Story (1880) Mary
Wilkins Freeman - Two Friends (1887) Charles W. Chesnutt - The Wife of his
Youth (1898) Henry James - The Real Right Thing (1899) Stephen Crane - An
Episode of War (1899) O. Henry - Hearts and Hands (1903) Sherwood Anderson The Untold Lie (1917) Ernest HemingwayOut of Season (1923) Edith Wharton Atrophy (1927) Dorothy Parker - New York to Detroit (1928) Eudora Welty - The
Whistle (1938) William Faulkner - Barn Burning (1939) F. Scott Fitzgerald - The
Lost Decade (1939) Zora Neale Hurston - Now You Cookin' with Gas (1942) Bernard
Malamud - The First Seven Years (1950) Flannery O'Connor - A Late Encounter
with the Enemy (1953) John Updike - Sunday Teasing (1956) John Cheever Reunion (1962) Grace Paley - Wants (1971) Alice Walker - The Flowers (1973)
Donald Barthelme - I Bought a Little City (1974) Raymond Carver - Collectors
(1975) Richard Ford - Communist (1985) Lorrie Moore - Starving Again (1990)
Jhumpa Lahiri - The Third and Final Continent (1999) Lydia Davis - The
Caterpillar (2006)
The Pentamerone: Or, the Story of Stories Giambattista Basile 2018-11-13 This
work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the
United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality
reading experience, this work has been proofread and republished using a format
that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-toread typeface. We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
The Real Story of Ah-Q and Other Tales of China Lu Xun 2009-10-29 Lu Xun (Lu
Hsun) is arguably the greatest writer of modern China, and is considered by
many to be the founder of modern Chinese literature. Lu Xun's stories both
indict outdated Chinese traditions and embrace China's cultural richness and
individuality. This volume presents brand-new translations by Julia Lovell of
all of Lu Xun's stories, including 'The Real Story of Ah-Q', 'Diary of a
Madman', 'A Comedy of Ducks', 'The Divorce' and 'A Public Example', among
others. With an afterword by Yiyun Li.
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Count Magnus and Other Ghost Stories M. R. James 2005-10-04 The only annotated
edition of M. R. James’s writings currently available Count Magnus and Other
Ghost Stories contains the entire first two volumes of James’s ghost stories,
Ghost Stories of an Antiquary and More Ghost Stories of an Antiquary. These
volumes are both the culmination of the nineteenth-century ghost story
tradition and the inspiration for much of the best twentieth-century work in
this genre. Included in this collection are such landmark tales as “Count
Magnus,” set in the wilds of Sweden; “Number 13,” a distinctive tale about a
haunted hotel room; “Casting the Runes,” a richly complex tale of sorcery that
served as the basis for the classic horror film Curse of the Demon; and “Oh,
Whistle, and I’ll Come to You, My Lad,” one of the most frightening tales in
literature. The appendix includes several rare texts, including “A Night in
King’s College Chapel,” James’s first known ghost story. For more than seventy
years, Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic literature in the
English-speaking world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics
represents a global bookshelf of the best works throughout history and across
genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide authoritative texts
enhanced by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary
authors, as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning translators.
The Complete Stories of Truman Capote Truman Capote 2012-05-15 A landmark
collection that brings together Truman Capote’s life’s work in the form he
called his “great love,” The Complete Stories confirms Capote’s status as a
master of the short story. Ranging from the gothic South to the chic East
Coast, from rural children to aging urban sophisticates, all the unforgettable
places and people of Capote’s oeuvre are here, in stories as elegant as they
are heartfelt, as haunting as they are compassionate. Reading them reminds us
of the miraculous gifts of a beloved American original.
Fairy Tales Hans Christian Andersen 2006-03-28 A Penguin Classics Deluxe
Edition of Hans Christian Andersen's famous tales, from award-winning
translator Tiina Nunnally Hans Christian Andersen was the profoundly
imaginative writer and storyteller who revolutionized literature for children.
He gave us the now standard versions of some traditional fairy tales—with an
anarchic twist—but many of his most famous tales sprang directly from his
imagination. The thirty stories here range from exuberant early works such as
"The Tinderbox" and "The Emperor's New Clothes" through poignant masterpieces
such as "The Little Mermaid" and "The Ugly Duckling" to more subversive later
tales such as "The Ice Maiden" and "The Wood Nymph." For more than seventy
years, Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic literature in the
English-speaking world. With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics
represents a global bookshelf of the best works throughout history and across
genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide authoritative texts
enhanced by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary
authors, as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning translators.
Billy Budd and Other Tales Herman Melville 2009-06-02 A master of the american
short story Included in this rich collection are: The Piazza, Bartleby the
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Scrivener, Benito Cereno, The Lightning-Rod Man, The Encantadas, The BellTower, and The Town-Ho's Story.
The Complete Short Stories of Oscar Wilde Oscar Wilde 2012-04-19 Complete texts
of "The Happy Prince and Other Tales," "A House of Pomegranates," "Lord Arthur
Savile's Crime and Other Stories," "Poems in Prose," and "The Portrait of Mr.
W. H."
The Penguin Book of Christmas Stories Jessica Harrison 2019-10-03 The perfect
gift this Christmas season: a generous selection of some of the greatest
festive stories of all time This is a collection of the most magical, moving,
chilling and surprising Christmas stories from around the world, taking us from
frozen Nordic woods to glittering Paris, a New York speakeasy to an English
country house, bustling Lagos to midnight mass in Rio, and even outer space.
Here are classic tales from writers including Truman Capote, Shirley Jackson,
Dylan Thomas, Saki and Chekhov, as well as little-known treasures such as Italo
Calvino's wry sideways look at Christmas consumerism, Wolfdietrich Schnurre's
story of festive ingenuity in Berlin, Selma Lagerlof's enchanted forest in
Sweden, and Irène Nemerovsky's dark family portrait. Featuring santas, ghosts,
trolls, unexpected guests, curmudgeons and miracles, here is Christmas as
imagined by some of the greatest short story writers of all time.
Penguin Classics Anonymous 2012-01-31 A Complete Annotated Listing More than
1,500 titles in print Authoritative introductions and notes by leading
academics and contemporary authors Up-to-date translations from award-winning
translators Readers guides and other resources available online Penguin
Classics on air online radio programs
The Complete Father Brown Stories G K Chesterton 2012-04-05 Shabby and
lumbering, with a face like a Norfolk dumpling, Father Brown makes for an
improbable super-sleuth. But his innocence is the secret of his success:
refusing the scientific method of detection, he adopts instead an approach of
simple sympathy, interpreting each crime as a work of art, and each criminal as
a man no worse than himself. This complete edition brings together all of the
Father Brown stories, including two not previously available in Penguin: 'The
Donnington Affair', in which Chesterton rises to the challenge of solving a
murder-mystery half written by someone else (Max Pemberton), and 'The Mask of
Midas', which was found in Chesterton's papers after his death.
The Complete English Poems John Donne 2004-06-24 No poet has been more wilfully
contradictory than John Donne, whose works forge unforgettable connections
between extremes of passion and mental energy. From satire to tender elegy,
from sacred devotion to lust, he conveys an astonishing range of emotions and
poetic moods. Constant in his work, however, is an intensity of feeling and
expression and complexity of argument that is as evident in religious
meditations such as 'Good Friday 1613. Riding Westward' as it is in secular
love poems such as 'The Sun Rising' or 'The Flea'. 'The intricacy and subtlety
of his imagination are the length and depth of the furrow made by his passion,'
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wrote Yeats, pinpointing the unique genius of a poet who combined ardour and
intellect in equal measure.
Sixty Stories Donald Barthelme 2003-09-30 With these audacious and murderously
witty stories, Donald Barthelme threw the preoccupations of our time into the
literary equivalent of a Cuisinart and served up a gorgeous salad of American
culture, high and low. Here are the urban upheavals reimagined as frontier
myth; travelogues through countries that might have been created by Kafka;
cryptic dialogues that bore down to the bedrock of our longings, dreams, and
angsts. Like all of Barthelme's work, the sixty stories collected in this
volume are triumphs of language and perception, at once unsettling and
irresistible. For more than seventy years, Penguin has been the leading
publisher of classic literature in the English-speaking world. With more than
1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best works
throughout history and across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series
to provide authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes by
distinguished scholars and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date
translations by award-winning translators.
Complete Plays, Lenz and Other Writings Georg Buchner 2006-06-29 Collected in
this volume are powerful dramas and psychological fiction by the nineteenthcentury iconoclast now recognized as a major figure of world literature. Also
included are selections from Büchner's letters and philosophical writings.
The Canterbury Tales Geoffrey Chaucer 2005-04-07 Tells the story of a group of
travelers on a pilgrimage, presented in its original Middle English and
accompanied by background information, notes, and a glossary.
The Complete Fairy Tales George MacDonald 1999-09-01 George MacDonald occupied
a major position in the intellectual life of his Victorian contemporaries. This
volume brings together all eleven of his shorter fairy stories as well as his
essay "The Fantastic Imagination". The subjects are those of traditional
fantasy: good and wicked fairies, children embarking on elaborate quests, and
journeys into unsettling dreamworlds. Within this familiar imaginative
landscape, his children's stories were profoundly experimental, questioning the
association of childhood with purity and innocence, and the need to separate
fairy tale wonder from adult scepticism and disbelief.
Billy Budd, Bartleby, and Other Stories Herman Melville 2016 A new, definitive
edition of Herman Melville's virtuosic short stories--American classics wrought
with scorching fury, grim humor, and profound beauty Though best-known for his
epic masterpiece Moby-Dick, Herman Melville also left a body of short stories
arguably unmatched in American fiction. In the sorrowful tragedy of Billy Budd,
Sailor; the controlled rage of Benito Cereno; and the tantalizing enigma of
Bartleby, the Scrivener; Melville reveals himself as a singular storyteller of
tremendous range and compelling power. In these stories, Melville cuts to the
heart of race, class, capitalism, and globalism in America, deftly navigating
political and social issues that resonate as clearly in our time as they did in
complete-stories-penguin-classics-english-edition
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Melville's. Also including The Piazza Tales in full, this collection
demonstrates why Melville stands not only among the greatest writers of the
nineteenth century, but also as one of our greatest contemporaries. This
Penguin Classics edition features the Reading Text of Billy Budd, Sailor, as
edited from a genetic study of the manuscript by Harrison Hayford and Merton M.
Sealts, Jr., and the authoritative Northwestern-Newberry text of The Piazza
Tales. For more than sixty-five years, Penguin has been the leading publisher
of classic literature in the English-speaking world. With more than 1,500
titles, Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best works
throughout history and across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series
to provide authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes by
distinguished scholars and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date
translations by award-winning translators.
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